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From : Richard Newman sr [mailto: newman5285@comcast.net]
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2018 4:45 PM
To: PUC:
Subject: Please Stop Granite Bridge

Utilities Commission,

Dear Public Utilities Commissioners,

I want to urge you to deny any permits to Liberty Utilities for the

construction of the Granite Bridge pipeline and tank.

Granite Bridge will take the money I spend on energy out of New

Hampshire. I want my energy to be supporting New Hampshire’s

economy.

Please make the right decision and stop Granite Bridge.

Richard Newman sr

newman5285@comcast.net

20 Pike St

Epping , New Hampshire 03042


